
OFFICIAL BOARD 

A meeting of the Official Board was held on Sunday, 
August 27th, 1950, immediately after the morning service, 
at the call of the Pastor. 

There were present: Rev. W. S. Bragg, Charles McPherson, 
Elmer Day, Robert Lafferty, Thomas R. Geist, Walter Hepworth, 
Fred Heintz, Albert Clark, Michael Bogdan, Charles Krause, Walter 
McAnney, Thomas Griffith, Carrie Clark, Griffin, Maude Nethery 
and A.M.Payne. 

Rev. Wallace S. Bragg, presided. 

The Pastor stated that he had called the meeting in 
order to inform the Board of a letter that he had received 
from Martin Luther Davidson, and to organize the Board for 
a prayer meeting. 

The Pastor stated that Mr. Martin Luther Davidson 
would be unable to he with us until the first three weeks 
in February, starting the first Sunday of the month, which 
was satisfactory with the Board. 

There was some little discussion as to the prayer 
meeting, what night or nights, and who should be included. 

It was determined that the Prayer Meetings would 
begin on Tuesday night, September 5th, and continuing once a 
week with the Official Board only, and that later on if they 
felt advisable others would be invited to attend. 

The meeting adjourned with prayer. 

Respectfully submitted, 

->zt. • 6)

Church Clerk 


